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[admin_super] School Safety and Emergency Management Transition

Fri, Oct 27, 2023 10:23 AM

Good morning, and happy Friday leaders!

As you know yesterday was our last day with our fearless Safety Director Kari Skinner. When I
shared the news of her transition it came with a request for those interested in reviewing and
refining the position to ensure we are nimbly meeting the needs of our system, this offer still
stands for those interested. 

In terms of day-to-day and process, please continue to work with your region's campus safety
team as I have full confidence in their ability to address and navigate day-to-day needs. The
Safety phone number of 541.780.4000 will still be your primary phone a friend and
for a short transitional period, I will man it with the help of the talented safety
team. Moving forward we will likely be filling a temporary role to ensure that you have access
to the same high-quality supports Kari provided until a reimagined role can be thoughtfully
recruited and filled. 

As, always, please lean on your supervisor/director for questions, reach out to myself or Clark
Hansen as needed and know that we stand prepared to assist with your safety concerns as
they arise. 

Thank you for your work and dedication to your departments, buildings and school
communities. 

Kindly,
Jen

--
Jenna McCulley, Chief of Staff
Eugene School District 4J
200 N Monroe St | Eugene, OR 97402
desk: 541.790.7733 | mobile: 541.913.1244
Twitter: @4Jschools | Facebook: 4J Schools
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